

## COMMUNIQUÉ No. 76 – FEBRUARY 20, 2023 DIOCESAN ROADWORK / SYNOD

To members of pastoral teams, To priests, deacons, PCLs, LPAs, To the faithful active in their communities, To members of religious communities, To Archdiocesan staff,

Dear Brothers and Sisters.

As announced in our last Communiqué, the animation document for the diocesan roadwork project of synodal and missionary transformation **is now available** on the diocesan microsite at: *link here*.

If you have not already done so, I invite you to read the update on our synodal process and to circulate the information throughout your networks: <u>link here</u>.

I would remind you that we have an appointment to meet by videoconference for an introduction to the animation document accompanying the process on **Wednesday**, **February 22**, **2023**:

English – 11:00 a.m.: Teams link

French - 10:00 a.m.: Teams link

If you have any difficulty connecting to the videoconference, please contact Ms. Marie-Josée Duval at: mjduval@diocesemontreal.org

Looking forward to seeing you all then!

+ Olan Fauha

In Jesus our Saviour,

† Alain Faubert, VG

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal